St Edwards Infants & Primary - Parent Letter - 9*" August 2024

Hi St Edwards Infants & Primary families,
We've got some exciting news to share - we are holding a School Fun Run!

This year, we've got our eyes set on some important fundraising goals for more seating & water refill stations,
aiming to achieve a target of 540,000. We're reaching out to all our amazing families to join forces and make
this a success. All it takes is 1. creating an online profile and 2. sharing your link with family and friends. By
signing up you are able to participate in the Colour Run.

What is the School Fun Run?

It is an online fundraising program, where all students go home and create their own online profile. You get to
pick your target prizes and work your way towards that goal. And here's the cool part — your profile comes
with a unique cyber-safe link to share with your nearest and dearest, encouraging them to contribute towards
reaching your target.

What do we need you to do?

All we need you to do this week is create an online profile at funrun.com.au. The class with the most profiles
by Friday 23 August will all get a prize!

This is an inclusive fundraiser we would love you to be a part of! If you would like to come down and watch
your kids run, we would love to see you there!

Please mark your calendars - we will be holding our B/IG SHOW!
Event Details:

Friday 18t October
From 4:30pm
Primary Oval (Hillvue Road)

What to bring/wear:

- White t-shirt

- Old runners

- Old shorts

- Water bottle

- Towel

- Goggles

- Change of clothes


http://www.funrun.com.au/

Allergies/Special Needs: The coloured powder consists of corn starch and food colouring. If you do not wish
your child to be sprayed with colour, please dress them in a COLOURED SHIRT. Volunteers will NOT spray
these children.

Eye irritation — wear googles if children still want to experience the colour.
Asthma — wear a face mask or bandana if children still want to experience the colour.

On the day:

- Each year group will have approximately 10-15minutes to run

- Students must have their white t-shirts on ready to go when they arrive

- All students to gather in their year classes on the top oval 5 minutes before their schedule time

- The top oval will be used for registrations and class years assembly areas

- The car park and hill area will be used for parent viewing and food truck options

- The bottom oval will be used for the School Fun Run Obstacle Course (students, teachers & volunteers
only)

- All online donations are due to close on 25th October at 11.59pm AEST. We do also request you
remind students prior to the event to return any cash donations raised by the end of school on 18th
October.

Parent Helpers:
We will be putting a shout out soon for helpers on the day. We need help with setting up of the obstacles,
registration, colour stations, sausage sizzle and pack up.

Keep an eye out on Compass and the St Edwards Facebook page for reminders.

If you have any questions, please call Lauren Propsting 0408 656 754, Loran Heyman 0410 533 208 or Jessie
Smith 0407 736 440.

We are so excited to see all the HAPPY KIDS & PROUD PARENTS on event day!

Thank you from

St Edwards Infants & Primary School
P&F Committee




